U.N. 364377

22nd January, 1993

Mr. S. Brown Consultant Paediatric Surgeon R.B.H.S.C.

Dear Mr. Brown,

RE: ADAM STRAIN

DOB 4/8/91

Just to send you another note concerning this young lad who is still having recurrent urinary tract infections, again pseudomonas. Mum is quite upset as she was expecting an appointment to be sent by you so as his general condition could be reviewed by yourself and Mr. Boston so as we could determine if anything else is needed surgically and would help this young lad not to have more infections.

He is due to be seen at the Renal Clinic on Tuesday 26th January. I wonder if you want to see him before that or on the same day.

Yours sincerely,

DR. M. BARAKAT
Registrar to
Dr. M. Savage
Consultant Paediatric Nephrologist

/MG